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Warcross Marie Lu 2017 "When teenage coder Emika Chen hacks her way into the
opening tournament of the Warcross Championships, she glitches herself into the
game as well as a sinister plot with major consequences for the entire Warcross
empire"-Prodigy Marie Lu 2013 Missing. June Iparis. Agent, Los Angeles City Patrol, 15,
Female, 5 Ft 4 In. 350,000 Republic Notes Reward. If seen, report immediately to
your local official. That's what the republic wants their people to think. That
I'm 'missing'. What they don't say is they want me dead. I helped Day, the
country's most notorious criminal, escape his execution, aided the rebel patriots
in a staged uprising and turned my back on the republic. But I won't turn my back
on Day . . . 'Legenddoesn't merely survive the hype, it deserves it.' New York
Times'Legendis impossible to put down and even harder to forget.' Kami Garcia,
bestselling author of Beautiful Creatures
The Midnight Star Marie Lu 2017-10-03 Number-one New York Times-bestselling author
Lu concludes Adelina's story with this haunting and hypnotizing finale to the
Young Elites series. 5 1/2 x 8 5/16.
Daughter of the Siren Queen Tricia Levenseller 2018-02-27 The capable, confident,
and occasionally ruthless heroine of Daughter of the Pirate King is back in this
action-packed sequel that promises rousing high seas adventures and the perfect
dash of magic. Alosa's mission is finally complete. Not only has she recovered all
three pieces of the map to a legendary hidden treasure, but the pirates who
originally took her captive are now prisoners on her ship. Still unfairly
attractive and unexpectedly loyal, first mate Riden is a constant distraction, but
now he's under her orders. And she takes great comfort in knowing that the
villainous Vordan will soon be facing her father's justice. When Vordan exposes a
secret her father has kept for years, Alosa and her crew find themselves in a
deadly race with the feared Pirate King. Despite the danger, Alosa knows they will
recover the treasure first . . . after all, she is the daughter of the Siren
Queen. In Daughter of the Siren Queen, Tricia Levenseller brings together the
perfect mix of thrilling action, tense battle scenes, and a heart-pounding
romance.
Champion Marie Lu 2013-11-05 He is a Legend. She is a Prodigy. They thought their
country was on the brink of a peaceful existence. But a plague outbreak, deadlier
than any other has arisen and war threatens. June is the only one who can save her
country. But day would lose everything he has as a consequence. Who will be
champion? Praise for the bestselling Legend trilogy: 'Legend doesn't merely
survive the hype, it deserves it.' New York Times 'Clear your calendar to allow
yourself the luxury of reading this book in one or two sittings. You will be
shaken.' New York Journal of Books
Love Unrehearsed Tina Reber 2013-01-29 After a whirlwind romance, Taryn Mitchell

Crossed Allyson Braithwaite Condie 2013 Seventeen-year-old Cassia sacrifices
everything and heads to the Outer Provinces in search of Ky, where she is
confronted with shocking revelations about Society and the promise of rebellion.
The Schwa was Here Neal Shusterman 2006 A Brooklyn eighth-grader nicknamed Antsy
befriends the Schwa, an "invisible-ish" boy who is tired of blending into his
surroundings and going unnoticed by nearly everyone.
Skyhunter Marie Lu 2020-09-29 Praise for the instant New York Times bestseller
Skyhunter “Riveting.” —POPSUGAR “Action-packed.” —BuzzFeed “Fresh.” —Los Angeles
Times “Exhilarating...a rollercoaster of a reading experience.” —The Nerd Daily A
Quiet Place meets Attack on Titan in this unputdownable, adrenaline-laced novel.
Strikers are loyal. With unparalleled, deadly fighting skills. With a willingness
to do anything—including sacrifice their own lives—to defend Mara, the world’s
last free nation. But to the very people she protects, Talin is seen as an outcast
first and a Striker second. No matter what others think, Talin lets nothing
distract her from keeping the evil Federation and its army of haunting, mutant
beasts at bay. Until a mysterious prisoner shows up and disrupts Talin’s entire
world. Is he a spy? A product of the Federation’s sinister experiments? The clock
is ticking for Talin to unravel the prisoner’s secrets and discover whether he’s
the weapon that will save—or destroy—them all. Explore the chilling realities of
war and the power of hope in Skyhunter, with slow burn romance and nonstop action
that will have you racing to the end.
Prodigy Marie Lu 2014-04 In this "New York Times"-bestselling sequel to "Legend, "
June and Day make their way to Las Vegas where they join the rebel Patriot group
and become involved in an assassination plot against the Elector in hopes of
saving the Republic.
Engaging Young Engineers Angela K. Stone-MacDonald 2015-05-28 This book provides
an instructional framework for teaching problem-solving and critical thinking to
young children (birth to 5) to support STEM learning and cognitive development.
The Demon's Lexicon Sarah Rees Brennan 2010-02-18 Nick and his brother Alan are on
the run with their mother, who was once the lover of a powerful magician. When she
left him, she stole an important charm - and he will stop at nothing to reclaim
it. Now Alan has been marked with the sign of death by the magician's demon, and
only Nick can save him. But to do so he must face those he has fled from all his
life - the magicians - and kill them. So the hunted becomes the hunter… but in
saving his brother, Nick discovers something that will unravel his whole past…
Champion Marie Lu 2013 "June and Day have sacrificed so much for the people of the
Republic--and each other--and now their country is on the brink of a new
existence. Just when a peace treaty is imminent, a plague outbreak causes panic in
the Colonies, and war threatens the Republic's border cities"-prodigy-legend-2-marie-lu
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finds herself married to A-list movie star Ryan Christensen, but must figure out
how a small-town girl like herself fits into his glittering world filled with
paparazzi, on-set temptations and jealous fans. Original.
The Legend Trilogy Marie Lu 2013-11-05 Presents the complete Legend trilogy as
well as two original short stories that shed light on the lives of June and Day
before they met.
Unteachable Leah Raeder 2014-10-14 An edgy, sexy USA TODAY bestseller about
falling for the one person you can’t have. Maise O’Malley just turned eighteen,
but she’s felt like a grown-up her entire life. The summer before senior year, she
has plans: get into a great film school, convince her mom to go into rehab, and
absolutely do not, under any circumstances, screw up her own future. But life has
a way of throwing her plans into free-fall. When Maise meets Evan at a carnival
one night, their chemistry is immediate, intense, and short-lived. Which is
exactly how she likes it: no strings. But afterward, she can’t get Evan out of her
head. He’s taught her that a hookup can be something more. It can be an unexpected
connection with someone who truly understands her. Someone who sees beyond her
bravado to the scared but strong girl inside. That someone turns out to be her new
film class teacher, Mr. Evan Wilke. Maise and Evan resolve to keep their hands off
each other, but the attraction is too much to bear. Together, they’re real and
genuine; apart, they’re just actors playing their parts for everyone else. And
their masks are slipping. People start to notice. Rumors fly. When the truth comes
to light in a shocking way, they may learn they were just playing parts for each
other, too. Smart, sexy, and provocative, Unteachable is about what happens when a
love story goes off-script.
Winter's Passage Julie Kagawa 2010-06-01 Julie Kagawa's bestselling series The
Iron Fey captivated the imagination—and hearts—of readers of all ages with its mix
of magic, fantasy and romance. Enjoy this special bridge novella, which takes
place between The Iron King and The Iron Daughter. Meghan Chase used to be an
ordinary girl…until she discovered that she is really a faery princess. After
escaping from the clutches of the deadly Iron Fey, Meghan must follow through on
her promise to return to the equally dangerous Winter Court with her forbidden
love, Prince Ash. But first, Meghan has one request: that they visit Puck—Meghan's
best friend and servant of her father, King Oberon—who was gravely injured
defending Meghan from the Iron Fey. Yet Meghan and Ash's detour does not go
unnoticed. They have caught the attention of an ancient, powerful hunter—a foe
that even Ash may not be able to defeat…. Don't miss the first book in Julie
Kagawa's highly anticipated new series, TALON, AVAILABLE OCTOBER 28, 2014
Paper Valentine Brenna Yovanoff 2013-01-03 The city of Ludlow is gripped by the
hottest July on record. The asphalt is melting, the birds are dying, petty crime
is on the rise, and someone in Hannah Wagnor's peaceful suburban community is
killing girls. For Hannah, the summer is a complicated one. Her best friend
Lillian died six months ago, and Hannah just wants her life to go back to normal.
But how can things be normal when Lillian's ghost is haunting her bedroom, pushing
her to investigate the mysterious string of murders? Hannah's just trying to
understand why her friend self-destructed, and where she fits now that Lillian
isn't there to save her a place among the social elite. And she must stop thinking
about Finny Boone, the big, enigmatic delinquent whose main hobbies seem to
include petty larceny and surprising acts of kindness. With the entire city in a
panic, Hannah soon finds herself drawn into a world of ghost girls and horrifying
secrets. She realises that only byconfronting the Valentine Killer will she be
able move on with her life - and it's up to her to put together the pieces before
prodigy-legend-2-marie-lu

he strikes again.
Prodigy Marie Lu 2016 June allows herself to be captured so that she can assist an
assassination plot against a new Elector Primo by the rebel Patriots leader, in a
graphic novel adaptation of the second book in the trilogy.
Legendary Stephanie Garber 2018-05-29 The instant #1 New York Times bestseller!
Stephanie Garber’s limitless imagination takes flight once more in the colorful,
mesmerizing, and immersive sequel to the bestselling breakout debut Caraval... A
heart to protect. A debt to repay. A game to win. After being swept up in the
magical world of Caraval, Donatella Dragna has finally escaped her father and
saved her sister Scarlett from a disastrous arranged marriage. The girls should be
celebrating, but Tella isn’t yet free. She made a desperate bargain with a
mysterious criminal, and what Tella owes him no one has ever been able to deliver:
Caraval Master Legend’s true name. The only chance of uncovering Legend’s identity
is to win Caraval, so Tella throws herself into the legendary competition once
more—and into the path of the murderous heir to the throne, a doomed love story,
and a web of secrets...including her sister's. Caraval has always demanded
bravery, cunning, and sacrifice. But now the game is asking for more. If Tella
can’t fulfill her bargain and deliver Legend’s name, she’ll lose everything she
cares about—maybe even her life. But if she wins, Legend and Caraval will be
destroyed forever. Welcome, welcome to Caraval...the games have only just begun.
Prodigy Marie Lu 2013 In the highly anticipated sequel to "Legend, " June and Day
make their way to Las Vegas where they join the rebel Patriot group and become
involved in an assassination plot against the Elector in hopes of saving the
Republic.
Rebel Marie Lu 2019-10-01 Respect the Legend. Idolize the Prodigy. Celebrate the
Champion. But never underestimate the Rebel. With unmatched suspense and her
signature cinematic storytelling, #1 New York Times–bestselling author Marie Lu
plunges readers back into the unforgettable world of Legend for a truly grand
finale. Eden Wing has been living in his brother’s shadow for years. Even though
he’s a top student at his academy in Ross City, Antarctica, and a brilliant
inventor, most people know him only as Daniel Wing’s little brother. A decade ago,
Daniel was known as Day, the boy from the streets who led a revolution that saved
the Republic of America. But Day is no longer the same young man who was once a
national hero. These days he’d rather hide out from the world and leave his past
behind. All that matters to him now is keeping Eden safe—even if that also means
giving up June, the great love of Daniel’s life. As the two brothers struggle to
accept who they’ve each become since their time in the Republic, a new danger
creeps into the distance that’s grown between them. Eden soon finds himself drawn
so far into Ross City’s dark side, even his legendary brother can’t save him. At
least not on his own . . .
The Ballad of Never After Stephanie Garber 2022-09-13 The fiercely-anticipated
sequel to the #1 New York Times bestseller Once Upon a Broken Heart, starring
Evangeline Fox and the Prince of Hearts on a new journey of magic, mystery, and
heartbreak Not every love is meant to be. After Jacks, the Prince of Hearts,
betrays her, Evangeline Fox swears she'll never trust him again. Now that she’s
discovered her own magic, Evangeline believes she can use it to restore the chance
at happily ever after that Jacks stole away. But when a new terrifying curse is
revealed, Evangeline finds herself entering into a tenuous partnership with the
Prince of Hearts again. Only this time, the rules have changed. Jacks isn’t the
only force Evangeline needs to be wary of. In fact, he might be the only one she
can trust, despite her desire to despise him. Instead of a love spell wreaking
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havoc on Evangeline’s life, a murderous spell has been cast. To break it,
Evangeline and Jacks will have to do battle with old friends, new foes, and a
magic that plays with heads and hearts. Evangeline has always trusted her heart,
but this time she’s not sure she can. . . .
Rebel Marie Lu 2019-10-01 Respect the Legend. Idolize the Prodigy. Celebrate the
Champion. But never underestimate the Rebel. With unmatched suspense and her
signature cinematic storytelling, #1 New York Times–bestselling author Marie Lu
plunges readers back into the unforgettable world of Legend for a truly grand
finale. Eden Wing has been living in his brother’s shadow for years. Even though
he’s a top student at his academy in Ross City, Antarctica, and a brilliant
inventor, most people know him only as Daniel Wing’s little brother. A decade ago,
Daniel was known as Day, the boy from the streets who led a revolution that saved
the Republic of America. But Day is no longer the same young man who was once a
national hero. These days he’d rather hide out from the world and leave his past
behind. All that matters to him now is keeping Eden safe—even if that also means
giving up June, the great love of Daniel’s life. As the two brothers struggle to
accept who they’ve each become since their time in the Republic, a new danger
creeps into the distance that’s grown between them. Eden soon finds himself drawn
so far into Ross City’s dark side, even his legendary brother can’t save him. At
least not on his own . . .
Legend Marie Lu 2013-11-15 In a dark future, when North America has split into two
warring nations, fifteen-year-olds Day, a famous criminal, and prodigy June, the
brilliant soldier hired to capture him, discover that they have a common enemy.
Gregor and the Marks of Secret Suzanne Collins 2014-03-06 It's only a few months
since Gregor and Boots returned from the Underland, leaving their mother behind to
heal from the plague. Though Gregor's family receives frequent updates on her
condition, they all know Gregor must return to fulfill his role as the warrior who
is key to the Underlanders' survival.
Starry Night, Blurry Dreams Henn Kim 2021-08-19 who are you when you're alone
Starry Night, Blurry Dreams is a collection of graphic poetry about loneliness,
love and existing in our world. a heavy heart is hard to carry hold on When words
aren't enough to describe our emotions, this book will offer comfort, joy and a
friend in the dark. we all have our own beautiful universe
Reached Ally Condie 2012-11-13 The thrilling conclusion to the New York Times
Bestselling Matched Trilogy! Perfect for fans of 1984, Brave New World, Black
Mirror, and The Handmaid’s Tale. Cassia’s journey began with an error, a momentary
glitch in the otherwise perfect façade of the Society. After crossing canyons to
break free, she waits, silk and paper smuggled against her skin, ready for the
final chapter. The wait is over. One young woman has raged against those who
threaten to keep away what matters most—family, love, choice. Her revolution is
about to explode into full-scale rebellion. As an incurable plague sweeps through
the Society, Cassia races to save both the lives and freedom of those she loves.
With exquisite prose, the emotionally gripping conclusion to the
international–bestselling Matched trilogy returns Cassia, Ky, and Xander to the
Society to save the one thing they have been denied for so long, the power to
choose.
Legend Marie Lu 2013 In a dark future, when North America has split into two
warring nations, 15-year-olds Day, a famous criminal, and June, the brilliant
soldier hired to capture him, discover that they have a common enemy.P. Putnam's
Sons.
Legend Marie Lu 2015 "Based on the bestselling trilogy by Marie Lu."
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Champion Marie Lu 2017 Teens June, a military prodigy born into wealth, and Day, a
criminal from the slums, are brought together and face plague, war, and a
powerful, common enemy.
The Young Elites Marie Lu 2014-10-07 From the New York Times bestselling author of
the Legend series I am tired of being used, hurt, and cast aside. Adelina Amouteru
is a survivor of the blood fever. A decade ago, the deadly illness swept through
her nation. Most of the infected perished, while many of the children who survived
were left with strange markings. Adelina’s black hair turned silver, her lashes
went pale, and now she has only a jagged scar where her left eye once was. Her
cruel father believes she is a malfetto, an abomination, ruining their family’s
good name and standing in the way of their fortune. But some of the fever’s
survivors are rumored to possess more than just scars—they are believed to have
mysterious and powerful gifts, and though their identities remain secret, they
have come to be called the Young Elites. Teren Santoro works for the king. As
Leader of the Inquisition Axis, it is his job to seek out the Young Elites, to
destroy them before they destroy the nation. He believes the Young Elites to be
dangerous and vengeful, but it’s Teren who may possess the darkest secret of all.
Enzo Valenciano is a member of the Dagger Society. This secret sect of Young
Elites seeks out others like them before the Inquisition Axis can. But when the
Daggers find Adelina, they discover someone with powers like they’ve never seen.
Adelina wants to believe Enzo is on her side, and that Teren is the true enemy.
But the lives of these three will collide in unexpected ways, as each fights a
very different and personal battle. But of one thing they are all certain: Adelina
has abilities that shouldn’t belong in this world. A vengeful blackness in her
heart. And a desire to destroy all who dare to cross her. It is my turn to use. My
turn to hurt.
The Legend Trilogy Collection Marie Lu 2013-12-24 The complete collection of Marie
Lu's bestselling Legend trilogy: Legend, Prodigy, and Champion. Additional bonus
material also included: Marie Lu’s Life Before Legend, original short stories
offering a sneak peek at the lives of Day and June before they met.
Sword and Pen Rachel Caine 2019-09-03 With the future of the Great Library in
doubt, the unforgettable characters from Ink and Bone must decide if it's worth
saving in this thrilling adventure in the New York Times bestselling series. The
corrupt leadership of the Great Library has fallen. But with the Archivist
plotting his return to power, and the Library under siege from outside empires and
kingdoms, its future is uncertain. Jess Brightwell and his friends must come
together as never before, to forge a new future for the Great Library...or see
everything it stood for crumble.
RYDER (Slater Brothers, #4) L.A. Casey 2016-03-08 * Book #4 in the Slater Brothers
series * Branna Murphy is broken. For months now she has been a part of a onesided relationship to a man she loves more than life itself. She prayed for a
miracle, and hoped something would change, but found that was wishful thinking.
Talking didn’t work. Shouting didn’t work. Crying didn’t work. Nothing bloody
worked. Ryder Slater is furious. For months now he has been lying to a woman he
would take a bullet for in order to protect her. He is involved in something that
goes deeper than his old past, and if he strays off target, people will start to
die. People he loves. He couldn’t talk. He couldn’t slip up. He couldn’t lose
focus. He couldn’t do a damn thing. Things between Ryder and Branna are at rock
bottom, and Ryder knows it. Not only will he be taking on a force that could
destroy his whole family, but he will be battling tooth and nail to save his
relationship and keep the love of his life by his side. Ryder targeted Branna from
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the first moment he saw her, and what Ryder targets, Ryder dominates.
Wildcard Marie Lu 2018-09-18 An Instant New York Times Bestseller! Return to the
immersive, action-packed world of Warcross in this thrilling sequel from #1 New
York Times bestselling author Marie Lu Emika Chen barely made it out of the
Warcross Championships alive. Now that she knows the truth behind Hideo's new
NeuroLink algorithm, she can no longer trust the one person she's always looked up
to, who she once thought was on her side. Determined to put a stop to Hideo's grim
plans, Emika and the Phoenix Riders band together, only to find a new threat
lurking on the neon-lit streets of Tokyo. Someone's put a bounty on Emika's head,
and her sole chance for survival lies with Zero and the Blackcoats, his ruthless
crew. But Emika soon learns that Zero isn't all that he seems--and his protection
comes at a price. Caught in a web of betrayal, with the future of free will at
risk, just how far will Emika go to take down the man she loves? In this explosive
sequel to the New York Times bestselling Warcross, Marie Lu delivers an addictive
finale that will hold you captive till the very last page.
The Kingdom of Back Marie Lu 2020 "Desperate to be forever remembered for her
music, Nannerl Mozart makes a dangerous pact with a mysterious stranger from a
magical land, which may cost her everything"-Steelstriker Marie Lu 2021-09-28 Praise for the instant New York Times bestseller
SKYHUNTER “Riveting.” –POPSUGAR “Action-packed.” –BuzzFeed “Fresh.” –Los Angeles
Times “Exhilarating...a rollercoaster of a reading experience.” –The Nerd Daily
Explosive action and swoon-worthy suspense collide in Steelstriker, the riveting
conclusion to Marie Lu’s instant New York Times bestseller Skyhunter. The world’s
last free nation has fallen. And behind enemy lines, Talin stands alone. With her
friends scattered by combat and her mother held captive, Talin has no choice but
to submit to the Federation’s experiments and become their most deadly war
machine—a Skyhunter. But Red hasn’t given up on Talin. Though the link between
them is weak, it could be enough. To find their way back to each other. To reunite
the Strikers. To fight back against the Federation, against all odds, against all
hope. Because the battle has only just begun.
MILA 2.0 Debra Driza 2013-03-12 Debra Driza's MILA 2.0 is the first book in a
gripping Bourne Identity–style trilogy about a girl who discovers she is actually
an android. Mila was never supposed to remember her past, or know what lurked
beneath her synthetic skin. She was never meant to learn that she was "born" in a
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secret computer science lab and programmed with superhuman skills. But when a
group of hooded men show up on her doorstep, hoping to strip her of her advanced
technology, she has no choice but to run for her life. In every direction there
are dangerous people, hunting her down. They will do whatever it takes to capture
Mila, including hurting the people she cares about most. Filled with secrets,
action, and even romance, MILA 2.0 is perfect for readers who love sci-fi
thrillers like the Partials series and I Am Number Four.
Archenemies Marissa Meyer 2018-11-06 The Renegades Trilogy continues, in this
fiercely awaited second installment after the New York Times-bestselling Renegades
by Marissa Meyer, author of the Lunar Chronicles. Now a New York Times Bestseller!
Time is running out. Together, they can save the world. But they each other’s
worst nightmare. Nova’s double life is about to get a lot more complicated: As
Insomnia, she is a full-fledged member of the Renegades, a syndicate of powerful
and beloved superheroes. She works with Adrian’s patrol unit to protect the weak
and maintain order in Gatlon City. As Nightmare, she is an Anarchist - a group of
of villains who are determined to destroy the Renegades. Nova wants vengeance
against the so-called heroes who once failed her when she needed them most. But as
Nova, her feelings for Adrian are deepening, despite the fact that he is the son
of her sworn enemies and, unbeknownst to Nova, he has some dangerous secrets of
his own. In this second installment of the Renegades trilogy, Nova, Adrian, and
the rest of their crew – Ruby, Oscar, and Danna -- are faced with escalating crime
in Gatlon City, while covert weapons and conflicting missions have Nova and Adrian
questioning not only their beliefs about justice, but also the feelings they have
for each other. The line between good and evil has been blurred, but what's clear
to them both is that too much power could mean the end of their city – and the
world – as they know it.
Life Before Legend Marie Lu 2013-01-15 Find out more about June and Day in this
never-before-seen glimpse into their daily lives before they met in Marie Lu’s New
York Times bestselling LEGEND series. As twelve-year-olds struggling to survive in
two very different worlds within the Republic’s stronghold, June was starting her
first day of school at Drake University as the youngest cadet ever admitted, and
Day was fighting for food on the streets of the Lake sector. LIFE BEFORE LEGEND
contains two original stories written by Marie Lu that give readers a sneak peek
into the lives of their favorite characters in a thrilling new context.
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